
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
Welcome to Kelly Club 2019! 
 
Welcome back to our OSHC families and a special welcome to all our new families we 
will be meeting this year! We hope you all enjoyed your break, and had a wonderful 
festive season with your families and friends. The children that attended the summer 
holiday program were kept very busy with cooking, sports, games, group activities, 
and fun crafts! We explored the countries of the world, learning about Scotland, 
Jamaica, Switzerland, and our very own Australian outback. We had many incursions 
that were enjoyed by the children: a karate teacher came in to show us some moves, 
a marine wildlife incursion that showed us a deadly octopus and other marine animals, 
a Harry Potter potion class and many more. We’re looking forward to an exciting, 
sunny term one together!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reminder- 
For program bookings please call the Kelly Club Aitken number 
0467 772 667 or email us at aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au 
 
Please remember, in Term 1, all children are required to wear a hat 
for outdoor sessions as a part of our summer sun smart policy.  
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